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|, Stephanie Cabrera am a resident of Central Falls and | am in support of HB 5473. As a previous high
school student it is important to help fund other things that are important like after school programs for
the kids. Art programs and cooking classes were very important to me. Art programs would help
students be more creative and cooking classes would help them know how to cook in the near future,

Stephanie Cabrera

Sincerely,

Stephanie Cabrera
88 Mineral Spring Avenue.
Pawtucket, RI 02863

401-226-3168



